THE CHANCERY e« DIOCESE OF BROOKLYN
7% GREENE AVENUE, POST OFFICE _BOX C, BROOKLYN. N.Y. 11202 . (AREA CODRE 212) 638-5500

. MEMORANDUM
TO: Bishop Mugavero
FROM: Bishop-Elect Bevilacqua
DATE: October 8, 1980
: Father Romano Ferraro

First of all, I was greatly im ressed with the
sincerity of Father Ferraro's letter requesting a return
to the active ministry in the Diocese of Brooklyn. Before
responding to his letter, may I suggest the following pro-
cedure: '

P 1. That I speak to Dr. Gannon and have him read
{ the evaluations on Father Ferraro sent to us by the House
} of Affirmation. Dr. Gannon would then be asked to present
' his recommendations.

that I discuss the matter with Father Brown.

3. That your response be based on the above two
consultations.
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% 4. That the response to the letter of Dr. Roger
{ Gennari await the conclusion of the above consultations.
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X 2. After recéiving the report of Dr. Gannon,
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